Greetings,

I have purchased two of your helmet mirrors and they are the best. 

 

I have now moved to Florida and now ride with a bike club here in the Villages; www.sumterlandingbicycleclub.org. There are about 325 members ( certainly not as big as the Louisville Bicycle Club) and I enjoy riding with them.

 

I would like to see if it would be o.k. with you if we could list your helmet mirrors on our web site for sale? Let me know if that is o.k and what the price would be.

 

Thanks and will be waiting to hear from you.

.......Bob 

Bob Dodds

ICG Board of Directors

(502) 640-8522

Email bobdodds44@aol.com
ALSO for feburary

r.mcchane@insightbb.com wants a mirror, could come to a ride?

